FROM: Caroline Breitenberger
SENT: Tue 2/10/2009 11:48 PM
RE: Concurrence request for Math 615, 616 & 617
Dear Ron,

Thank you for the opportunity to review these courses. We of course concur with the offerings. I am pleased that these courses have been developed by the Mathematics department, and I look forward to recommending them to students in the biological sciences who have the appropriate prerequisites.

Caroline
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